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God bless you!  What a joy it is for us to be able to share briefly with you all that has 
been going on in our lives and ministry during the first few months of 2016.  So much 
has happened; it is hard to figure out where to start! 
  
 
 
 

A New Season 

We are just finishing up our summer time. Children 
are back in school and people are back from their 
vacations and returning to their normal routines.  It is 
basically that start of the year for us.  This year, God 
has spoken to our hearts that this will be a year of 
transformation in which the people, that God has 
allowed us to pastor, will experience a major 
transformation in their minds and hearts as they begin 
to know Christ more and are filled with the Holy 
Spirit.   This is truly exciting, and we have a sense of 
expectation that God is going to do amazing things! 
  
This year our focus will be: 

 Helping our people have a real encounter with Christ 
 Teaching them to live a spirit- filled life and, 
 Making disciples of Christ 

Just recently, we had the blessing of hosting a missions team (Community life Church) 
from Virginia.  They spent 7 days with us and helped us install laminate flooring in our 
new place of worship, as well as, partnered with us in our annual outreach event called 
"Family Festival."  It was a wonderful time as we offered free family diversion on 
waterfront for the community.  Countless number of people came and we were able to 
demonstrate the Love of God in a tangible way. 
  
Our building has come through a total transformation!  We have been able to begin 
making our children's ministry rooms; we have painted the whole facility and installed 
flooring as previously mentioned.  As we reflect on the last 6 months, from the time we 
signed the papers for this facility up until now, there is only one thing that come to 
mind.  The favor of God, which has allowed us to what has been accomplished.   Every 
step of the way has been a step of faith, but He has been faithful and has proven that 
where there is vision there is provision!    
 

 

 

 

Our missions team from 
Community Life Church 



Ministry Opportunities 

We are experiencing a continual increase of ministry opportunities.  In 
February, we had the opportunity to minister at the annual Foursquare 
youth camp.  More than 150 young people spent a week together and 
we were able to inspire and equip these young people to live a life of 
service to God.  It was a powerful time, as many were touched, healed, 
and filled with the power of God.  
  
We have also had the opportunity and have opportunities to help 
empower the local church in the area of children's/youth ministry.  Just 
last week, I was invited to speak with the Board of directors of the national Foursquare 
Church of Chile  and help them analyze their current strategies for their children's 
ministry as well as  helped them begin developing new strategies for the future.  
  
Upcoming events: 
  
There are several ministry opportunities that are coming up! 
  
April 8-15:  I (Aaron) will travel to Panama to help train a local church in the area of 
children's ministry as well as attend a conference of key Foursquare leaders from all of 
Central and South America.  This is strategic meeting for our future endeavors within 
Latin America. 
  
June 6-12:  The whole Hunter family will travel to Bogota, Colombia for a strategic 
meeting of key children's ministry leaders throughout South and Central America to 
begin dreaming of what can be done throughout the region to effectively reach and 
disciple children and youth.  We will also take advantage of this trip and take a 6 day 
vacation in which is much needed! 
  
All of these trips, we are responsible for covering our expenses (travel, hotel, etc.).  We 
would sure appreciate if you would give a something extra above and beyond your 
normal giving to help us cover the cost of these important ministry dates!Give now 
 

Important Online Giving Information 

Words are not enough to begin thanking you for your continued financial 
support! Recently, we received a notice from our missions organization 
(Foursquare Missions)  that they have completed the final step of their 
website, and established new personal giving pages for each FMI 
missionary. Currently, they are in the final stages of switching over 
recurring monthly donors from the former online system to the new FMI 
site. If you have recently setup a new recurring donations on Foursquare 
missions.org this transition will not affect you, however if you set up 
payment on the old website this is important information for you! 
 
 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gXxYFZQRmG9A19_m3_XPrDcgj6bmRMk68hUyl_5_XP-lwGzUpdwiTrhBf16hJj1Ji64gJlbQJ6kU3R1WBpHvGluJHqojMJN3Obt_YgZdBC15LZ4LrCbvE4xGhzRMfwelfcYCFNyjXKYTHXQogb0uKfNkkUGtkrvMio_CAqksrQwnrgvcvto0qlBOVnoT9cbJbROvAIveeBW2zM4NAE9NTBdYDhqnXqoP-wy7um3u5-Y19QWsbyVCxg==&c=CbAhdVb45UDekr7matfP0D6eh6MnpL4YpskkEu2QQsvIY0mfAn-XLw==&ch=SXTQ75QxRcoETT2ThRto2kaMtq_NaKUISM4TCIq8iLSFV98lW3CBvw==


The facts about the switchover of recurring donors toFoursquareMissions.org: 

 Recurring gifts setup through the former FMI website will end March 1, 2016 
 When you set up the new recurring gift, the first donation will process 

immediately; a donor may choose any day in March to make their first gift. 
 Recurring gifts will automatically process in future months on the same day of the 

month that the initial gift was made. 

  
If it has been a while, please be sure to go towww.foursquaremission.org and set up 
your reoccurring payment again!  Thank you!!!!!  
 
 

 

Well, we hope you have enjoyed reading a little of has been happening in our lives and 
ministry.  Thank you so very much for all that you have done and will continue to do! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
Aaron Hunter 
The Hunter Family 
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